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Reference:   FOI.981.19 

Subject:    Blood glucose meters formulary 

Date of Request: 13 June 2019 
 

Requested and Response: 
 

1. The name(s) and direct contact email address(es) and direct telephone numbers of the 
person(s) in your Medicines Management team who is responsible for the blood glucose meters 
formulary within the CCG 

Within Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB), the Lead Clinical Development Pharmacist is 
responsible for the blood glucose meters (BGM) formulary. Her details are provided below: 

Susan E Beach BPharm, MSc, MRPharmS 
Rhif Ffon/Tel: 01554 783462 
e-bost/e-mail: sue.beach@wales.nhs.uk 

 
2. The date of the next review of your formulary in respect of blood glucose meters. 

 
The review is due and has been delayed by an anticipated All Wales BGM Formulary. However, 
due to the delay in the production of the All Wales formulary, a local review is due to be 
undertaken. 

 
3. How do you intend to review your formulary (detail to include process, time lines). 

 
The process has not yet been agreed, but a timeline will be in place by December 2019. 
 

4. Is your CCG is part of a local partnership arrangement for formulary review? 
 
No, the UHB will review its formulary independently of other NHS Wales Health Boards. 
 

5. If so, please provide the contact name, email address and telephone number for the person with 
responsibility for blood glucose meters. 
 
Please see response to question 5. 
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